TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday November 20th, 2024, Meeting

TC-24-28 – Alfred Brown request No Parking zone on south side of Burns between Hood St and Cascade St.

Discussion: The requesting resident noted their concerns about cars parking on the south side of Burns between Hood and Cascade. Staff noted that they agree that it should be painted and marked No Parking now that the construction is finished. Staff noted they will contact the business across that their parking spot will be taken away.

Reports/Staff action: Staff to contact business owner. Parking spots removed from south side of Burns St.

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

The Traffic Safety Committee does not recommend any further action be taken.

CITY ENGINEER	POLICE CHIEF
Erich Lais	Peter Mahuna
Approved of Recommendation	Approved of Recommendation
EL 3/31/25	PM 4-7-25
Initial Date	Initial Date
Comments:	Comments: